
 

 
 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

The PLANNING COMMISSION 
 

has cancelled its Regular Meeting 
scheduled for March 18, 2025  

due to lack of business. 
 

_______________ 

 
The next meeting of the  

Planning Commission will be held on 
April 1, 2025. 

 

 
 
 
 

 
For more information, please call 805-470-3402. 


